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PUBLIC NOTICE – 28 JUNE 2024

2024/ 2025 FINANCIAL YEAR SERVICE 
DELIVERY AND BUDGET IMPLEMENTATION 

PLAN AND PERFORMANCE AGREEMENTS OF 
THE MUNICIPAL MANAGER AND SECTION 

56 MANAGERS

Pursuant to section 53 (1) (c) (ii) of the Municipal Finance Management Act (Act 56 of 
2003), the Executive Mayor of Thembisile Hani Local Municipality has approved the 2024/ 
2025 Service Delivery and Budget Implementation Plan (SDBIP) on the 20th of June 2024, 
notwithstanding the Performance Agreements of the Municipal Manager and Section 56 
Managers that have since been signed after the approval of the 2024/ 2025 municipal 
budget on the 23rd of May 2024.

The above-mentioned documents of THLM are available for inspection from the 04th of July 
2024 at the Municipal Head Office in Kwaggafontein (Mthombomuhle), Municipal Satellite 
Offices in KwaMhlanga and Tweefontein K, Municipal Public Libraries at Kwaggafontein, 
Phumula, Verena, and on the Municipal Website (www.thembisilehanilm.gov.za). 

Enquiries regarding the notice may be addressed to our Performance Management 
Systems (PMS) Assistant Manager, Ms. Sinah Moripe, through 013 986 9123 / 9142 and/ 
or moripes@thembisilehanilm.gov.za.

Mr. D.J.D. Mahlangu - Municipal Manager


